
 

 

 

 

July 11, 2024 

Mid-Cities Pacesetters Rotary 
Treasurer  
P.O. Box 210421 
Bedford, TX 76095 

 

Dear Treasurer and Members of The Mid-Cities Pacesetters Rotary, 

On behalf of the students and families who benefit from the ongoing work of the Village Library, I am 
writing to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation of $3000, received on May 1, 
2024. This contribution is greatly appreciated. 

These funds have allowed us to continue to provide in-person tutoring and support for more high-
need students in the area. This initiative is crucial in helping us address the educational needs of 
our community and ensures that every student has access to the resources and support they need 
to succeed. 

Your support makes a meaningful difference in the lives of the students and families we serve as 
the Village Library. We are deeply grateful for your commitment to education and community 
development. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and support. 

Warm Regards, 

 

Rev. Matt Ybañez 
Neighboring Pastor 
First United Methodist Church of Hurst, TX 
521 W. Pipeline Rd. • P.O. Box 1461 
Hurst, TX 76053 
mybanez@fumchurst.org  
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